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Sample Parish Bulletin Announcement 

 

New Diocesan Process to Prepare Children for Confirmation and Eucharist 

Beginning in September, Bishop Deeley is implementing a new process to prepare children 

for Confirmation and Eucharist.  This format covers a two-year period.  It recognizes parents 

ÁÓ ÔÈÅ ÐÒÉÍÁÒÙ ÅÄÕÃÁÔÏÒÓ ÉÎ ÔÈÅÉÒ ÃÈÉÌÄȭÓ ÆÁÉÔÈ ÆÏÒÍÁÔÉÏÎ by involving them more directly in 

preparing their children for the sacraments.   

For more details, please join us for an informational meeting on (date, time and location). 
For more information and to register your child, contact (name with phone number and e-mail).            


